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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Pádraig O’SullivanTD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
06/04/2021 
 
PQ14842-21 To ask the Minister for Health if there has been instances of healthcare workers 
refusing the Covid-19 vaccine; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Pádraig O'Sullivan 
 
Dear Deputy O’Sullivan,  
 
Thank you for your query. 
 
As the vaccine programme is an ‘opt-in’ service, data on the number of staff who have refused the 
offer of the vaccine is not captured.  
 
Is mise le meas,  
 
Yours faithfully 

Pp  
__________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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